V-E-1

TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Mayor

Members of the Village Board

FROM:

Frank P. Allegretti, Town Attorney

DATE:

March 7, 2022

SUBJECT:

Muchmore Road/Lawrence Lane

Authorization is hereby requested to rescind Village Board Resolution 2021-016-B in connection with changing Muchmore Road from a two-way street to a one-way street. This matter will be presented again to the Village Board in the near future with a review under SEQRA.

FPA:ap